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March 2nd Meeting 
 The meeting was called to order by President Bre Jones.  Pledge to the flag was led by George Salet, and Bill 
Graziano gave the invocation.  A total of 13 members plus 3 ladies were in attendance.  Joe Farrah had as his guest 
Carlos Morales.  Carlos is the proprietor of Bay Area Glass at 60 Ocean Ave. across from Bank of America.  Joe became 
acquainted with Carlos over the weekend when a vandal used a baseball bat or similar object to knock out a 7' x 6' 
window at his former shoe store. 
 Bre distributed copies of the meeting agenda and district announcements.  She announced that because of 
interest from prospective and some current members the club will resume having a lunch meeting at the I.A.S.C. the 
second Wednesday each month beginning with April 13th.  Bre reminded members to bring prospective members to the 
March 10th Clinic By The Bay open house at 4877 Mission Street.  
Committee Reports 
 Treasurer Handford Clews reported the recent Crab Feed earned a net profit of close to $5,000. 
 Y & C A Chairman Bill Graziano reported a total of 2,400 books of raffle tickets were sold/purchased. 
 Lyle Workman gave a football pool report revealing Bob Quinn was the season's biggest money winner.  The pool 
produced a net profit of $1,898 for the season. 
 Attendance Chairman Ward Donnelly reported club attendance for the month of February was 71%. 
 With a total of $176 in the Convention Raffle, winning ticket-holder Galdo Pavini came up with only a $3 Titelist.  
No Mystery Lion was identified.  No Attendance Drawing was held. 
  
BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARIES 
3/22 Paul Corvi 
 
COMING EVENTS 
3/10 Clinic By The Bay Open House; Zone 2 Student Speaker Runoff; 3/16 Program meeting;  4/6 Board meeting; 4/13 
Lunch meeting; 4/23 S.F. Council Police & Firefighters; 5/19 - 21 District Convention 
 
SHORTS 
The February issue of the District Newsletter has an article and photo telling of President Bre coming to the rescue of  an 
attendee at the Feb. 19th Cabinet Meeting at Foster City by changing the flat tire on that person's car.  Bre's father taught 
her this and other car operating skills before he allowed her to drive.  You make us proud, Bre. 
 
Congratulations to Emily Powell who will be recognized as "S.F. Alumni Woman of the Year" at the April 2nd San 
Francisco Citywide All City High School Reunion.  Emily has been president and guiding force of the Balboa Alumni Ass'n. 
for many years. 


